
Dear Mr. Robinson:  
 
I am a second-year student at The University of Toledo College of Law and I am interested in working in 
the field of juvenile law.  While reviewing information in the Toledo Law alumni group on LinkedIn, I 
noticed that you are the Director of the Juvenile Justice League.  I am writing to see if you might be 
willing to speak with me about your career path and juvenile law practice generally. 
 
This summer, I will be working with Lucas County Children Services and in the fall, I plan to enroll in the 
law school’s Domestic Violence & Juvenile Law Clinic.  My hope is to continue to pursue this area of 
practice upon graduation from law school.  Please let me know if you would be willing to meet with me 
briefly over coffee to discuss this career field.  Any advice you are able to provide would be greatly 
appreciated.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Second Year 

 

 

 


